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This year I found the RET to be the most effective and rewarding of my three summers with the program.  The reason for this was the nature of the project; to learn about, assist where possible, and convey the experience of the scientific balloon flight for the GLAST high altitude test.   This was a very robust, active project which provided a novel and significant chance to learn science.   There was not a lot of theory required before we could grasp the principles and participate in a meaningful manner with the mission.  The three-week timeline for this project was adequate and sufficient.

Also, the openness of the balloon flight personnel to our ideas allowed us to launch our own experiments with a small weather balloon.  We were able to try out things we can take back to the classroom, the fun we had doing it will give us all the more momentum to carry the enthusiasm back to our students.  

The best part about this summer’s  experience was the great degree to which we were given latitude to come up with our own results, given some impressive support and freedom.  I felt the experience was what we made it and I’m satisfied with the result.    The chance to learn about, then witness the launching of the GLAST balloon gave us an exciting connection to the science and hard work that have gone into this endeavor.   

The offer of the NSBF balloon facility to carry aloft student experiments this coming year inspired us and I’m sure it will do the same for our students as it gives them a new arena to learn about the atmosphere, air pressure and the space environment.     

I would like to thank Hartmut Sadrozinski for his conception of the project and his backing for it.

